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1. Council land is located within the bounds of the red area. 
2. Council has 2 licences with Northcote Plaza for the car park that runs along the 

western boundary of All Nations Park.  The areas are hatched differently to 
delineate each licenced area.

3. As part of the Northcote Police Station relocation a carriageway easement 
(shown yellow) was granted to the owners of Northcote Plaza. 
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Appendix A – Locality Map



Appendix B – Summary of Guidelines for Geographic Names

Principles Governing Standardisation, Policy Guidelines And 
Procedural Guidelines

• Local government is responsible for naming places of local significance 

• Names suggested have to be in accordance with the Guidelines for Geographic 
Names 2010 

• Place names should have some sense of connection to their location

• Use of Indigenous names is subject to consultation with and agreement by relevant 
Indigenous communities

• Place names should be easy to pronounce, spell and write and preferably should 
not exceed 25 characters

• Compound names consisting of two identical words should not be used, with the 
exception of names deriving from relevant Indigenous Australian languages 

• Place names must not be duplicated. Duplicates are considered to be two (or more) 
names within close proximity and those which are identical or have similar spelling 
or pronunciation. 

• Where the names of deceased persons are being considered and applied to a 
locality or road, only their surnames should be used and not their first or given 
names. 

• The naming of places and features is an exercise which should involve the public, 
particularly the local community directly concerned or affected. Various means exist 
to consult with communities though whatever the means, the processes should be 
transparent and the interested public involved through processes which are 
meaningful and informative 

• Naming authorities must consult however the level and form of the consultation is 
left to the discretion of the responsible naming authority and can vary depending on 
the naming proposal


